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YEAR 6 MAP READING

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

DEC

9th-11th Year 3 Bikeability

11th How The Grinch Stole 
Christmas Trip

12th School Closed

13th Christmas Jumper 
Day/Christmas Activity 
Day/Snow White Pantomime 

16th KS1 Nativity – 2.00 p.m.

17th EYFS Nativity – 2.00 p.m./KS1 
Nativity 6.00 p.m.

18th Christmas Dinner

19th Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Christmas 
Party

20th Christingle 
Service/Reception, Year 1 & 
2 Christmas Party

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Yr1 & Yr2 Girls Football

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Girls Football

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club/KS2 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SPORTS NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

Today we did some map reading and 
journey planning for when we go out on 
our bikes.

We then went out with the Instructors.

SCHOOL NEWS

CHRISTMAS FAIR
Many thanks for all the donations from families and friends towards our Christmas Fair and 
to the PTFA and staff for all their help.  A special thanks also to raffle prize suppliers.  The 
Fair was a huge success and monies raised will benefit all children in school.

YEAR 5H BRASS PERFORMANCE
Year 5H will be performing a short concert on Tuesday 10th December at 3.00 p.m.  Parents 
are welcome to come along.

PANTOMIME – SNOW WHITE
On Friday 13th December Footlights Theatre will be visiting school to perform the 
Pantomime ‘Snow White’ at a cost of £2.00 per child.  If you have not already done so, 
could you please forward this to school as soon as possible.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
A reminder that FRIDAY 13TH December is Christmas Jumper Day.

CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS
Additional tickets for the Year 1 and Year 2 performances on 16th and 17th December will be 
available from the school office from Monday 9th December.

VOTING DAY
Please remember that school will be CLOSED on Thursday 12th December as school is being 
used as a Polling Station.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our December Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 10th January at 2.45 p.m.

BLACKBURN HAWKS GAME

If you are attending the Ice Hockey 
match on Sunday you can also take part 
in their Annual Teddy Toss Game.

Supporters are invited to bring a 
wrapped up teddy and when the Hawks 
score the first goal of the game their 
teddy is thrown onto the ice.  Once 
collected they are all taken to local 
hospitals and given as Christmas 
presents to children spending the 
festive period in hospital.


